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DATES 
October 

Friday 23rd break up for half term holiday 

 

November 

Monday 2nd return to school 

Tuesday 3rd school photos 

 

December 

Tuesday 8th flu vaccine for whole school 

Friday 18th break up for Christmas holiday 

 

January 2021 

Monday 4th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Tuesday 5th return to school 

 

February 

Friday 12th break up for half term holiday 

Monday 22nd return to school 

 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, school closed 

to   pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading is Magic Festival 

Next week, all classes across the school will be 

taking part in the Reading is Magic Festival. This 

is replacing the Bath Literature Festival this 

year and it looks like a lot of fun! If you would 

like to explore this as a family, then please use 

the link below to see the full programme.  

https://www.readingismagicfestival.com/ 

 

 
 

Reminder 

We have received a request from some residents 

of Nunney Road that when parking to come to 

school, please do not park across driveways.  Also 

when queuing for the gates to open, please  

do not let your children run into people’s 

driveways and front gardens.  Thank you 

 

Parents are reminded not to arrive too early to 

school to avoid queuing.   

 

 
 

ParentPay 

We now have 91% of parents signed up to 

ParentPay.  This is our main method for 

communication.  If you have any questions or 

require the activation instructions again, please 

contact the school office.   

 

Useful forms and information will be uploaded to 

the school on a regular basis.  Please check 

regularly if you are not on ParentPay.  The weekly 

Trumpet can also be found on the website.   
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Fair Frome 

Fair Frome have been doing a fantastic job 

during these strange times over the last few 

months.  Their donation points across the town 

are: Sainsbury’s, Asda, Tesco Express,  

Coop Badcox, Coop Westway, Lidl, Wholefood 

shop, Coop Funeral care, or indeed direct to 

their office at Fair Frome, behind the Town Hall.   

 

Fair Frome are always looking for the following 

donations:   

Hot meat, Cold meat, Soup,  

Tinned fruit, Tinned custard 

Sauces for rice (curry sauce etc),  

Tinned vegetables 

Biscuits, Coffee, Tinned snacks 

Juice/squash, Sugar 

Toiletries   

 

If you would like to make a financial donation you 

can do so via this link   

https://localgiving.com/charity/fairfrome 

 

We as a school can also refer families direct to 

Fair Frome for food parcels.  Please contact the 

school office for further information. 

 

Fair Frome are also providing free takeaway hot 

meals every week at 5pm on Mondays at 

Christchurch School, Wednesdays at Cricket 

Club, Thursdays at Trinity Church Hall. 

 

Fair Frome are grateful for your continued 

support. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Telephone Helpline for Parents & Carers 

Support with wellbeing is available to help 

parents understand the needs of children and 

why they may be behaving in the way they are. 

 

School is happy to help out but there is another 

level of support available from Somerset County 

Council.   

 

If you would like to access this service, please 

email:  EPSHelpline@somerset.gov.uk with the 

following information: 

 

 Your name 

 The name of child’s school (or ‘EHE’ if 

Electively Home Educated) 

 Times and dates that you are not 

available for consultation 

 Your telephone number 
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